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CAD and Rapid Prototyping for Product Design 2014-05-05 computer aided design cad and rapid
prototyping rp are now a fundamental part of the professional practice of product design and are
therefore essential skills for product design undergraduate students this book provides students
with all the tools needed to get to grips with the range of both cad software and rp processes
used in the industry presented in a visually engaging format this book is packed with case study
examples from contemporary product designers as well as screen shots cad models and images of
rapid prototypes highlighting the design process this book shows how cad and rp software is used
in product design and explains in clear language the similarities and differences between the
different software packages and processes
Managing Measurement Risk in Building and Civil Engineering 2015-12-14 offers quantity surveyors
engineers building surveyors and contractors clear guidance on how to recognise and avoid
measurement risk the book recognises the interrelationship of measurement with complex
contractual issues emphasises the role of measurement in the entirety of the contracting process
and helps to widen the accessibility of measurement beyond the province of the professional
quantity surveyor for the busy practitioner the book includes detailed coverage of nrm1 and nrm2
cesmm4 manual of contract documents for highway works and pom i comparison of nrm2 with smm7
detailed analysis of changes from cesmm3 to cesmm4 coverage of the measurement implications of
major main and sub contract conditions jct nec3 infrastructure conditions and fidic definitions
of 5d bim and exploration of bim measurement protocols considerations of the measurement risk
implications of both formal and informal tender documentation and common methods of procurement
an identification of pre and post contract measurement risk issues coverage of measurement risk
in claims and final accounts detailed worked examples and explanations of computer based
measurement using a variety of industry standard software packages
Landed Japan 2014-09-04 note this book was previously published in print format as landed the
guide to buying property in japan isbn 978 98817147 3 2 the ebook edition contains a new
introduction landed the guide to buying property in japan is a resource for anyone purchasing or
thinking of purchasing real estate in japan whether you re looking for a family home a ski chalet
or an investment property landed japan will save you time money and effort
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